P

rAYN . Jacob Ray <jacob.ray@como.gov>
Columbia

Fwd: Incident Management - Assignment for Customer Feedback-PW Engineer

1 message

Taylor Shelton <taylor.shelton@como.gov> Mon, Aug 13, 2018 at 8:23 AM
To: Jacob Ray <Jacob.Ray@como.gov>

Taylor Shelton

Traffic Engineering Specialist

City of Columbia, MO Public Works
Office: (573) 874-7267

Cell: (314) 435-5078
Taylor.Shelton@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: City of Columbia <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com>

Date: Fri, Aug 10, 2018 at 3:15 PM

Subject: Incident Management - Assignment for Customer Feedback-PW Engineer
To: City of Columbia <taylor.shelton@como.gov>

Incident 302376 was assigned to you on 8/10/2018 3:15:30 PM.

Open Incident: PW Engineering - Action / Customer Feedback-PW Engineer created on 8/10/2018 3:04:49 PM by Stephanie Large - 1131.
Please refer to incident 302376 when inquiring about this incident.

Priority: 2 - Medium

Assignee: Taylor Shelton

Incident Details:

Customer called and said he heard on KMIZ about the traffic calming on Walnut St (putting speed bumps half way down the block) Customer
stated there there are no warning signs that you're approaching a school from the east down Wainut St from Old 63. There are no speed limit
signs. You need warning before that. Customer doesn't want the speed bumps put in front of his house. They don't even say reduce speed
before you get to the crosswalk close to College on Wainut St. There is nothing. College to Melbourne There are no signs at all fronm Oid
63. Caller ID 5732392504.

Other Details: [No other details}

Location: [No location]
Reported by: [Unknown]

Tasks assigned to Unit A Business:
- Incident Complete - Due: 8/10/2018 - Status: Pending



